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VRA News 14th February 2024

The NRAA is calling for nominations for Captains of the Open and U/25 Australia
Match 2026 to be held in Brisbane. Read:
https://nraa.com.au/nraa-news/nominations-call/call-for-nomi...

The medal and spoon competiton engraving is completed and awards posted
to Club Secretaries today.

The webstore is back and working via a new bank and gateway being NAB and
eWay. Thankyou to all our shop customers for their patience.

Yesterday, the Bendigo range was effected by a second storm except the
winds were stronger than expected and many trees lost branches. Luckily no
building damage but the power and telephones went out for 24 hours.
Consequently, we have spent the best part of today cleaning up. Apologies if
we missed your telephone call and we will followup forwarded messages.

Victorian Rifle Association
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